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Carl Huie | ‘ / jy/fl/bx/ W

From: Linda Jacobsen

Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2003 6:38 PM

To: Carl Huie w t,

Subject: Spacequest File # 0053—EX—ML—2003 /4 ar ED srAr7

Dear Carl,

Attached is a draft attachment to our recently submitted license modification which I hope addresses the issues
you discussed with Dino. Please let me know if it meets your requirements. If so, shall we formally submit this
document on—line through the OET Licensing site, as Exhibit B, Coordination of Requested Frequencies, or is this
e—mail attachment sufficient?

We also wish to delete use of the frequencies 455.225 MHz and 455.275 MHz which were authorized on April 1,
2003 (File # 0044—EX—RR—2003) as well as the frequencies in the bands 145.90 — 145.95 MHz and 145.950 —
146.00 which were submitted under the recent file number referenced above, leaving four requested frequencies
(145.84 MHz, 145.86 MHz, 145.92 MHz and 145.96 MHz) in the current submission in addition to the frequencies
previously granted.

Regards,

Linda Jacobsen
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